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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/11/2005

From:     Mickey Alan Rush

Comment:
Well, it all started about six years ago. I played one of myfavorite video games 
-ever- on the SNES game console. It was called Xardion, and had lots of potential 
for a franchise. Unfortunately, the company that produced Xardion was too poor for 
any kind of advertising, so the game never really took off. Unfortunately, some time
later, Asmik went bankrupt. An idea hit me last month... I wanted to bring back 
Xardion some day, but had no idea how to get the copyrights from Asmik. I think that
would qualify this as an Orphan Work. If you can help at all, I'd love to hear from 
you. Please contact me via e-mail, rather than mail or phone.
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